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Meeting called to order by Garrett Collier at 17:30 on Tuesday, September 11, 2018 at the Benton 
Municipal Airport at 1 Airport Rd, Benton IL 62812 with advisory board members Garrett Collier, Charles 
Casey. Mr. Tom Carter in attendance. Absent: Chris Hammonds 

Motion to approve March 13, 2018 Minutes by Collier and seconded by Mr. Casey 

Vote: Ayes: Collier, Casey  Nays: 0 

Discussion was held regarding the status of the various fuel tank levels and fuel purchased for same.  

Mr. Casey stated that some work had been done to repair runway indicator lights, however some lights 
still require expert maintenance, including one bulb in the tower beacon light. Tom Carter suggested 
contacting the Benton Fire Department to use their aerial ladder to aid in the replacement. 

Mr. Casey stated that the rate of aviation fuel had been raised to $4.75, a 35-cent increase over previous 
rate. 

New Business: 

Discussion was held and proposed blueprints of a new airport terminal building were viewed.  

Having no further business a motion to adjourn the meeting at 17:53 was made by Casey, seconded by 
Collier 

Vote: Ayes: Casey, Collier  Nays: 0 
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